
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Contra Costa Local 

Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) scheduled for Wednesday, February 

10, 2021 is cancelled.  

 

The next regular Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 10, 2021 

at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions at (925) 313-7133.  
 

 

 

 

 

LOU ANN TEXEIRA 

EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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